
PUBLIC NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION
City Council Chambers, 109 E. Olive Street Bloomington, 61701 

March 19, 2020 at 5:00 PM 

Pursuant to Gubernatorial Executive Order 2020-07, the Public is hereby noticed that the 
Historic Preservation Commission Meeting that is scheduled for March 19, 2020 at 5:00 
PM has been canceled in order to protect public health, safety, and welfare in light of the 
COVID-19 pandemic. 

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Thursday, April 16, 2020 at 5:00 PM in 
the Bloomington City Council Chambers, 109 E. Olive Street Bloomington IL 61701. The 
Public Hearing, review and action on a petition submitted by the Franklin Park Foundation for 
the nomination and designation of 112 E. Washington Street D-2 Downtown Transitional 
District to D-2 with the S-4 Local Historic District zoning overlay is rescheduled to said date. 

Agendas will be available at on the City’s website for this meeting at www.cityblm.org. 

For further information contact: 
Community Development Department 
Government Center, 2nd Floor 
115 E Washington Street 
Bloomington, IL 61701 
Phone: (309)434-2226, Fax: (309)434-2857 




